
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

June 20, 2018 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:34 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Michelle Claytor, Mackie McKay, Kenny Mull, Dan Schultz, Sarah Massie, Kim Gardner, and Wallace Messer and Rhett 
Langston. Don Frady and Lee Starnes were unable to attend.  
 
Minutes: The May 16, 2018 minutes were approved. 
 
New Business: 
 The monthly report for May was reviewed. 
 The All-Abilities Playground is now open. It is very popular and everyone seems to be happy with it. A ribbon cutting ceremony will be 

scheduled later.  
 We have summer camp and a volleyball camp going on right now. We will also offer a tennis camp, soccer camp and a basketball camp. 
 Base Camp on the Go has started and has visited Jonathan Valley Elementary School and Fines Creek Community Center. 
 The engineering study for the dehumidification system for the pool should be completed by the end of June. It should cost over $300,000. 
 We will have an increase in rates for the beginning July 1. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,                                                                                                                                                                         
 
Rhett Langston 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
550 Vance Street 

Waynesville, NC 28786 

Phone: 828.456.2030 
Fax: 828.456.2034 

Website: waynesvillenc.gov  

“We’re having fun...come join us!” 

Proud members of 


